F0th December, 2009,

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Convocation to award degrees to graduates of the
year 2009 of the University is being convened on
Saturday, 16 January, 2010.

Dy. T. Ramasami, Secretary, Dept. of Science &
Technology, Govt. of India, New Delhi bas kindly
consented to deliver the Convocation Address.
Prof. Diwakar Shastri, President, Banasthali
University will preside over the function.

You are cordially invited to attend the function.

Your sincerely

Aditya Shastri

Convocation will convene ar 1.00 PM, Vice-Chancellor




